Dear colleagues, 
 
Public Health Scotland has updated their Primary Care Guidance which can be found at the link below. 
 
COVID-19: guidance for Primary Care v13.0
 
The Primary Care Cell can be contacted by emailing phs.hpscoronavirus@phs.scot  
 
On behalf of the Primary Care Cell 
 
Regards,
 
To make things easier could we adhere to the following HPS Email protocol for COVID-19.
Any action, questions or clarifications should only be sent to hpscoronavirus covering the following
1. The proposed action owner/s
2. The task
3. The deadline
4. Desired address for response
This mailbox is managed weekdays from 09:00 - 17:00.
 
COVID-19 Incident Team 
Health Protection Scotland
Public Health Scotland
4th Floor
Meridian Court
5 Cadogan Street
Glasgow
G2 6QE
T: 0141 300 1414, F: 0141 300 1170
E: phs.hpscoronavirus@phs.scot 
[bookmark: _GoBack]www.hps.scot.nhs.uk 
